
Westward Ho! 
Hitch up your wagons, saddle up your horses and 
c’mon down to the Algoma Town Hall to provide 

YOUR input on how the Town’s West Side 
Growth Area should look, function, and feel.  

What will the area look like in terms of land use, 
infrastructure and amenities as the area develops 

over the next 10 to 20 years?   This open-house 
style public visioning workshop will allow resi-

dents and landowners to give their ideas on topics 
such as development styles, road patterns, park 

and open space lands, and more!   Interactive, vis-
ual exercises will challenge you to envision what 
this part of our community could look like in the 
future.  Come down for 15 minutes or stay for 2 

hours!    Your feedback is important! 

 

Wednesday, May 23rd, 2018 

6:00 - 8:00 p.m. 

Algoma Town Hall  

15 North Oakwood Road 

Contact Ben Krumenauer at bkrumenauer.org or visit 
www.townofalgoma.org/comp_plan_update/ for more infor-

mation     

The best way to predict 
the future is to create it! 


